

Server Team - Feature #89218

Server for new translation packages required

2019-09-21 20:01 - Georg Ringer

| | | | |
|---|---------------|------------------------|------------|
| Status: | Resolved | Start date: | 2019-09-21 |
| Priority: | Should have | Due date: | |
| Assignee: | Andri Steiner | % Done: | 100% |
| Category: | | Estimated time: | 0.00 hour |
| Target version: | | | |
| Description | | | |
| Dear server team, | | | |
| for implementing the new translation process using Crowdin I need a new server which will serve the new zip files. | | | |
| Requirements: | | | |
| - SSH + rsync access | | | |
| - Space requirements: about extensions.typo3.org/fileadmin/l10n/ | | | |
| - Subdomain like beta.translation.typo3.org | | | |
| Regarding security: I don't need any PHP interpreter, it is really just to serve those files | | | |
| My public key can be found at https://github.com/georgringer.keys | | | |
| if you got any questions, please just ask on slack! | | | |

History

#1 - 2019-09-24 08:10 - Andri Steiner

- Assignee set to Andri Steiner

#2 - 2019-10-18 16:55 - Andri Steiner

```
# extensions @ srv192 in ~ disk:86% [16:55:07]
$ du -hs ci/current/html/fileadmin/l10n/
743M    ci/current/html/fileadmin/l10n/
```

#3 - 2019-10-18 17:53 - Andri Steiner

- % Done changed from 0 to 90

- Server up and running
- "translation" website listening to beta.translation.typo3.org prepared
- ssh key added
- waiting for incoming proxy configuration now

#4 - 2019-10-24 18:10 - Andri Steiner

- Status changed from New to Resolved

- % Done changed from 90 to 100

- Proxy configuration for <https://beta-translation.typo3.org/> added (ditched beta.translation in favor of beta-translation, this way, the wildcard ssl certificate is valid)
- SSH redirect added, you can connect to beta-translation.typo3.org, User translation, Port 22203

```
ssh translation@beta-translation.typo3.org -p 22203
```